Dear MPA Tribal Alumni,

Thank you for your interest in the Maori University, Te Whare Wananga o Awanuiarangi PhD program. Trish Johnston, a representative from the University will be travelling to the United States to join us on the campus of Evergreen State College the evening of November 5th 2011 at 5pm (room location will be sent out beforehand) . You are invited to attend this meeting to discuss your academic interests and direction and inquire about this exciting new opportunity for alumni of the Evergreen State College’s Master in Public Administration – Tribal Governance Program.

If you can make it to the meeting, please send me an email letting me know you can be there. In this email, please include1-2 sentences about yourself, your tribal affiliation and current work so that I can pass this information along to the representative and she will have an idea about who you are before she meets you.
For the meeting itself, be prepared to discuss your academic interest area, and what your thesis research ideas are. Trish has asked that it’s desired, but necessary, that you to bring copies of your academic records (i.e. your transcripts) as well as a copy of your birth certificate to help get the process moving forward. 
Please let me know if you have any questions!

I look forward to seeing you on November 5th.

Many thanks,

